
From:                        Ron Graser 
To:                             "gmcorbin@maylawoffices.com" 
Cc:                             Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject:                    RE: K29GL, Lincoln, Nebraska 
Date:                         Tuesday, August 26, 2014 10:22:20 AM 

 

 
Ms. Corbin, We are attempting to rush process the digital minor modification as requested. 
However, The digital minor modification BMPDTL-20140825ABQ for station K29GL has two deficiencies that will require an 
amendment to correct. 

 
The two deficiencies are as follows: 

 
1.   The rcamsl seems incorrect; please check. rcamsl = 323.0 gamsl= 370.0 

Warning *** The antenna for BMPDTL-20140825ABQ seems to be underground!! *** 
The Radiation Center Above Mean Sea Level is  323.0 meters, but the Ground Level Above Mean Sea Level is  370.0 
meters. 
The proposal shows 323.0 m is the value used for Radiation Center Above Mean Sea Level 

 
2.   The protected contour of the proposed digital facility BMPDTL-20140825ABQ do not overlap with the protected 

contour of the existing analog license facility BLTT -20060106ADI. 
 

Thanks, Ron Graser 
Media Bureau, Video Division 
August 26, 2014 

 

 
From: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2014 7:56 AM 
To: Ron Graser 
Subject: FW: K29GL, Lincoln, Nebraska 

 
 
 
 

From: Glinda Corbin [mailto:gmcorbin@maylawoffices.com] 
Sent: Monday, August 25, 2014 5:40 PM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: K29GL, Lincoln, Nebraska 

 
Hi Hossein: 

 
We filed a minor mod today (ARN: 20140825ABQ) for the referenced low power station. Can we get a quick turn -around on 
this? Regal needs to get this station back on the air before the 29th so as not to lose the authorization. The engineers are on 
site and ready to complete this mod as soon as it’s granted. Thanks for your help. 

 
 

 



 


